
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

Nova Scotia Residents Affected by Recent Flooding Advised to Contact Their Local Brokers 

Halifax, NS, November 9, 2010–  The Insurance Brokers Association of Nova Scotia (IBANS), a 

membership driven Association representing independent Property & Casualty Insurance Brokers, would 

like to advise Nova Scotia residents living in the areas affected by the recent flooding to contact their 

local broker, who will guide them through the claims process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Carolyn James, President, IBANS 
c/o SNC Insurance Brokers Inc.     
Phone: (902) 477-2511 
Email: carolyn@sncinsurance.ca 
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